
 

 

 

Ref: MISIL/CORP/2024              July 30, 2024 
 

The General Manager  
Pakistan Stock Exchange Limited 
Stock Exchange Building 
Stock Exchange Road 
Karachi. 
 

 

 

SUBJECT:    NOTIFICATION OF WEBSITE ACCESS ISSUE 
 

Dear Sir,  
 
We hereby convey that because of some technical issues with our website hosting 
server, access to our official website (http://www.mughalsteel.com/) has been 
affected. 
 
Our team is making efforts to restore the access to our official website at the earliest. 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

For MUGHAL IRON & STEEL INDUSTRIES LIMITED 

 

 

Muhammad Fahad Hafeez 

(Company Secretary) 
 

CC:  The Director / HOD  
       (Surveillance, Supervision and Enforcement Department),  
       Securities & Exchange Commission of Pakistan, Islamabad 


